
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC SERVICE ELECTRIC AND GAS COMPANY 
 

NOTICE OF CUSTOMER MEETING TO DISCUSS 
 

THE 2023 FORMULA RATE ANNUAL UPDATE FILING  
 

FOR THE 2024 RATE YEAR      
 
 

To Interested Parties: 
 
Public Service Electric and Gas Company (“PSE&G”) provides notice that it will hold 
an open meeting to further discuss its 2024 Annual Update that will be posted on the 
PJM Interconnection, L.L.C. website after filing with the Federal Energy Regulatory 
Commission on Monday, October 16, 2023.  This open meeting will provide 
interested parties an opportunity to ask PSE&G questions about the Annual Update 
filing for the 2024 Rate Year.  
 
The open meeting will be held virtually on Tuesday, November 14, 2023 from 10:00 
AM to 12:00 PM.  
 
PSE&G invites those interested in participating in the meeting to RSVP to Jeanette 
Dabydeen via e-mail at Jeanette.Dabydeen@pseg.com by Monday, November 6, 
2023, to arrange for video conferencing information and meeting materials. 
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